
Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 

10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held the first Thursday 

of each month. For October, Mass will be on October 2nd at 10:00 a.m. in 

the front community area.  

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be held on October 

21st at 9:00 a.m. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give 

suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on October 21st 

directly following the resident meeting. This meeting will be to discuss the 

holiday meals for this year and any other suggestions that you may have.  

Village Happenings 

Diabetic Support Group Meeting October 1st 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department will be at The Village on 

October 1st for their monthly support group meeting. This meeting is open 

to the public, so if you know of someone that could benefit from this 

meeting, please feel free to invite them. The topic for this month will be 

Healthcare Coverage and Diabetes with a senior health insurance counselor 

from Illinois Valley. 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in October 

to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your apartment first thing 

in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you need to be 

seen, please see Shannon in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting 

from this service.  
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River Drive October 8th 

The Village will be venturing out to Kampsville for a drive and lunch at “Kampsville 

Inn.” We will be meeting at the front desk at 10:00 a.m. to leave. Please remember to 

sign up at the front desk no later than Monday, October 6th. All residents are 

responsible for the cost of their meal. We hope that you can join us for a fun lunch 

out! 

Blood Pressure Screening October 13th 

Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly blood pressure 

screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to get your blood 

pressure checked and recorded for you.  

JUST TALK 

Early Voting October 20th 

Pete Duncan, County Clerk, will be at The Village on October 20th to perform early 

voting for the primary election. Anyone that would like to vote, just needs to come to 

the front lobby between 1:00-3:30 p.m. that day. This event will also be open to the 

public, so if you know of anyone that would like to vote early, please feel free to invite 

them. We hope to see you there! 
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FAMILY PICNIC 

Our Annual 
Family Picnic 
was a huge 

success with 
over eighty 

guests in 
attendance. 

Fried chicken, 
potato salad, 

and table 
service were 
provided by 
The Village. 
Many other 

delicious 
dishes and 

desserts were 
brought in by 

family and 
friends. We 

would like to 
thank everyone 

that was in 
attendance this 
year! We had so 

much fun! 

Merchant Night October 30th 

The Village will be participating in Merchant Night this year. This night gives the area 

youngsters a safe place for trick-or-treating. Many local businesses participate in this 

night every year. Last year we had a large amount of trick-or-treaters, so we hope 

that this year will be the same. The residents that decide to participate can sit outside 

their door with candy, which The Village will provide. We hope that you enjoy this as 

much as the kids do! 

Renters Insurance 

We would like to remind everyone that, as stated in your contract, it is 

recommended that residents carry renters insurance. Your personal belongings are 

not the responsibility of The Village at Morse Farm. Renters insurance will help 

protect those important valuables that you may have.  

The Village at Morse Farm 

“Where neighbors become friends  

& friends become family” 


